

ECLIPSED

TO: All Staff

FROM: Steve Wright DATE: April 9th, 2024

A quick word of thanks to the planners, the doers, and all of us that got together to both experience the Eclipse and execute the plan yesterday. We hosted more than 10,000 skiers and snowboarders alone over the past 3 days and likely double that when factoring in folks who migrated north to look up with us yesterday. The Eclipse will be a *where-were-you-when* memory for all of us which, in and of itself, is more than enough; for it to be so financially successful is gravy on the cake so to speak. I can't thank you all, personally, enough but it won't stop me from trying.

As promised, we're ordering another round of commemorative hats, t-shirts and sweatshirts to have on hand for any staff that wants them. We'll be charging at-cost pricing for all of it and when it lands I'll let everyone know.

Again, thanks so much for all the hard work leading up to the event, the good energy you all used to pull it off and for showing a whole group of new-to-Jay'ers what makes our corner of the world so uniquely special.

-Steve

swright@jaypeakresort.com